CLAYTON LIBRARY FRIENDS
General Meeting
February 13, 2016
Carriage House

Minutes

The business meeting was called to order by President Les Fullerton at 10:18 AM.

President Fullerton welcomed members and guests. He informed the group of the time
constraints for the meeting room and made a brief introduction of the Clayton Library Friends
(CLF) Executive Board members. President Fullerton subsequently introduced Liz Hicks to
speak about the Angel Program.

Mrs. Hicks spoke to the group regarding the need for volunteers on Wednesdays in the Clayton
House. She mentioned that the volunteer may also work on his or her own genealogy during a
shift, as it is rarely busy in the Clayton House. Mrs. Hicks also noted that there is still a need for
“‘Angels” to sponsor the 2016 Angel periodical subscription program. Interested parties may
review the list of publications on the handout located on the back table or may contact Mrs.
Hicks directly.

President Fullerton introduced Director Sue Yerby. Director Yerby announced that the CLF
annual symposium will be held on August 6, 2016 at Rice University Grand Hall. The
symposium will include four classes in an all-day seminar format, given by guest speaker
Joshua Taylor, host of the Public Broadcasting System television program Genealogy
Roadshow. Director Yerby mentioned that there will be a noticeably smaller registration cost for
CLF members and anyone present that is not a member may want to join or renew today.
Additional information for the symposium will be available on the CLF website.

Director Yerby introduced the morning speaker, Susan Kaufman, Manager of Clayton Library.
Ms. Kaufman was given the floor.

After Ms. Kaufman’s presentation, President Fullerton thanked the audience for their
attendance. The meeting adjourned at 11:30 PM.
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